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If you are interested in the secondary school Regional Remote-Only Program option for your child(ren) 
for the 2025-2026 school year, please confirm your interest by 3:00 pm on Friday, March 7, 2025 using 
the link provided: 

St. Paul Catholic Secondary School Regional Remote-Only Program (Synchronous)-2025-2026 
 


